Main points
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. y " » Speed restriction should be extended: Willis
Lower speed limits in Aro Stsmate dinitvay Rasd
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Issues for cyclists in Aro Street Reduce speed limit to 30km/hr

« Narrow lanes

« Parked cars

« Insufficient room
for cars to pass in
lane

« Fast oncoming
traffic makes
passing hazardous

.

» Cyclists will feel
safer

» Motarists will be
able to overtake
cyclists more
safely —

» Speed limit should
extend Holloway
Road - Willis St
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